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What has happened this week?  

In Personal, Social and Emotional Development… The children have thought about what makes them 

proud  

Physical Development … Lots of fun in tag rugby this week ! 

 Each Wednesday the children will have a bikes and trikes session on the big playground in the after-

noon. There will be other opportunities during the week for the children to develop their fine and 

gross motor skills including on the trim trail and through our sensory circuits. Each morning the chil-

dren complete fine motor skills as part of their early work. 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  The children have enjoyed joining in with the story ‘How to 

Catch a Star’ by Oliver Jeffers  they have labelled pictures and continued blending and spelling in phon-

ics sessions. This week our sounds were sh/th/ng and nk. Tricky words: and/has/his/to/her/go/no/

into/he/she 

Mathematics… This week our focus numbers have been 4 and 5 

RE—this week we have learnt about Christingles 

 

Reminders & Messages  

Children should come to school in PE kit on Tuesdays and Fridays. They do not need to bring uniform. 

Please remember water bottles. Your child will always be offered milk and fruit at snack time in the 

morning but they are welcome to bring their own snack in too.  

Work on the Wall: Alyssa for great work on nocturnal animals  

Headteacher award: JoJo for her perseverance in the Nativity rehearsals  

 

 

 


